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New Member Installation

Welcome to our newest Leavenworth Rotary
Club member, Carlos Sarabia! Carlos is the
owner of Sarabia's Landscaping, LLC in
Leavenworth. Sarabia's Landscaping, LLC offers
full landscaping, all lawn care, excavating,
hanging Christmas lights, tree service, patio
pavers, concrete work, general contractor and
more.

Congratulations, Carlos!

http://maps.google.com/maps?q=47.592600000,-120.667930000
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266969
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266990
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267046
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266961
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266977
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Naturalization Ceremony

Norma Gallegos has
invited us all to the
upcoming Naturalization
Ceremony.

When: Wednesday, September 11, 9:30 am

Where: Riverside Park - 9/11 Memorial
Cashmere

We hope to see you there!

Fellowship at the Lodge

Our next Rotary
Fellowship will be

listening to music and hanging out at the Ski Hill
Lodge.

When: Wednesday, September 11

Time: Music is from 6:00 pm - 8:00 pm

Come early (5:30 pm) to reserve a spot, get food and beverages, and hang out with
your fellow Rotarians.

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266979
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266985
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266986
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266989
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267027
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801391259
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267061
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801266972
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267026
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Welcome Party for Janice and Jesper

Welcome Party Details for our exchange students,
Janice and Jesper

When: Tuesday, October 1, 4:00-6:00

Where: Icicle Village Resort, Snow Lakes Room

This is a Pot-Luck featuring your all-time favorite American classic dishes!

Highway Clean-Up September 25

Our next Highway Cleanup Day is
Wednesday, September 25, 9:00am

Please bring gloves. All other supplies are provided, including hard hats and visibility
vests.

Meet at the West End of the Smallwoods parking lot.
If you can help, please contact Jim Schnellman, our Local Hands-On Projects Chair,

at JSchnellman@comcast.net.

https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267044
https://www.ismyrotaryclub.org/EMailer.cfm?ID=801267001


Autumn Leaf Parking Attendants

John Fishburne has asked for help with
guiding Autumn Leaf buses to their parking
spots at CHS on Saturday, September 28th
at 7:00 am.

Please contact John at fishburnej3@gmail.com
if you can help.

Pollinator Garden Help

Our Leavenworth Rotary Pollinator Garden, across the street from Gustav's, is in need
of a face lift. Deb Schnellman is heading up the effort to maintain the existing
garden and add new plants.

Please contact Deb at DebSchnellman@comcast.net if you would like to help.

Meeting Support Help
Are you someone who uses Zoom for meetings in your
professional and/or volunteer work? We are looking for one
or more individuals to assist at the weekly meetings to at
least help run the Zoom portion: to ensure that it is up and
running, Zoom attendees and presenters can join, and that
the presentations are recorded to the cloud. Additional
responsibilities may include showing presentations (PowerPoint and others) to the
members who are attending both in person and on Zoom.

This help is needed starting January 3, 2025. You would not be alone, so it would not
be a weekly commitment, but one where you and a few other members could
coordinate your schedules to help. We are seriously looking at the possibility that there
might not be this support at some meetings next year if additional support is not
provided.

Thanks for your time and consideration of this request!



Public Image Requests

Deb Schnellman, Chair of Public Image, would
like us all to use a single email account to send all
information and pictures to Public Image. We will
use what we receive in this account for our newsletter/bulletin, our website, and on
Social Media where appropriate.

Please send your pictures and information to:

leavenworthwarotary@gmail.com

Please visit our Facebook Page and Website to see the updates that have been
made, and please consider making suggestions and contributions to these via the
email shown above.

Rotary Club of Leavenworth WA Facebook Page:

https://www.facebook.com/leavenworthwarotary/

Please click the link above and like the posts!

Our Website is Loaded with Information!

Rotary Club of Leavenworth (leavenworthrotarywa.com)

Hint: Click on the tabs at the top of the website to see drop-down menus with
additional information.

Food Truck Knight

Our very own Leavenworth Rotary Club member, Lupe Brito, Development Director for
the Wenatchee Valley College Foundation, has organized an event that we are all
welcome to enjoy.

The Food Truck Knight will be held on Friday, September 20th, from 3-8pm on the
Wenatchee Valley College campus. Activites include a 'dunk tank', food, and beer and
wine gardens.

https://www.facebook.com/leavenworthwarotary/
https://leavenworthrotarywa.com/index.php


Polio Awareness Day is October 24
Save the Date for World Polio Day

World Polio Day is a time for Rotary members, public
health advocates, and all who want a world free from polio
to come together, recognize our progress in the fight to end
polio, and talk about the actions we need to take in order to

end polio for good.

Thank You to our Speakers Last Week

Last week we had three presentations to the club:

Jesper Koornstra, our exchange student from Holland, and Janice Chiang, our
exchange student from Taiwan, told us about their countries, families, schools, and
interests.

Gary Schuster presented the club with instructions on how to set up a DACdb
account, information on the DACdb website, and the phone Apps associated with
DACdb. Gary will be sending the instructions to all club members. If you need
assistance in setting up your DACdb account, please contact Gary Schuster at
GaryMSchuster@yahoo.com.

To listen to all three presentations, click on the link here.

Program this Week

This week Tracey Edou will be giving us an update on the Cascade School District.

mailto:GaryMSchuster@yahoo.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/rec/share/EaRCNBTw6GrJdFJppUCq1vO2OuiZXEUrE7tq4GywWpaZah_ZJjCDSMXgl_CWaQm8.IsEWI3Jr4xtU4Oyj?startTime=1725650591000


Curious? Like to Network and Have Fun?

We have the event for you!

The Rotary Learning Institute (RLI) South offers a comprehensive one-day event
designed for Rotary members of all knowledge levels. Participants have the
opportunity to delve into various topics such as the Rotary Foundation,enhancing
membership experiences, and exploring service
opportunities beyond their Rotary Club. The sessions
are led by diverse Learning Leaders, providing a
platform to engage with members from different
clubs, share ideas, and foster potential collaborations.
The registration fee covers a downloadable/printable
workbook, suitable meeting space, refreshments,
lunch, and the full-day RLI session. Limited space is
available, so early registration is encouraged.
Refunds are possible with a 72-hour cancelation
notice prior to the program start.

Location: Cordell, Neher, & Company, 175 E Penny
Avenue, Wenatchee WA

Cost: $50

Questions: Sadie Thayer, coordinator

Register here (Must log in to DACdb)

https://dacdb.com/index.html?EventID=77762155


News From Co-President Melanie

Dear Fellow Rotarians -

Do you have a subject, person, organization, images, or
videos you would like to share with the Club? Is there a
topic you would like to hear about that the club would
benefit from as well?

The Program team would like help identifying areas of
interest and obtaining speakers to present to the club. There
are many spots to fill this year, and we would like to hear from each of you. We know
that our club is full of members that enjoy or have friends with different hobbies,
interests, abilities, and experiences that we have not yet heard about, and would love
to have you share them.

If you would like to share your ideas, please contact me at MelanieABaur@gmail.com
and I will make sure to present your ideas to the Programs team.

Thank you!

September Birthdays

Norma Gallegos - September 20

Weekly Meeting Zoom Link

If you cannot join us in person, the ZOOM link is listed below:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84344654802

Password: Rotary

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82511774021?pwd=eWlVS2VRUDh2MCs4OURzdWE3d2laQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84344654802


Rotary Club of Leavenworth Contact Info
If you wish to contact the Rotary Club of Leavenworth by mail, our address is:

Rotary Club of Leavenworth
P.O. Box 532

Leavenworth, WA 98826
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